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April 22, 2020 
 
Christopher M. Garrett 
Assistant General Counsel 
City Hall 
St. James Building 
117 W. Duval Street 
Suite 480 
Jacksonville, FL 32202 
 
Dear Mr. Garrett: 
 
Argo Infrastructure Partners LP (“Argo”) is in receipt of a subpoena duces tecum dated April 10, 2020 
issued by the Jacksonville City Council Special Investigatory Committee on JEA Matters (the 
“Subpoena”).  In response to the Subpoena, Argo hereby advises as follows: 
 
Argo participated only in a preliminary review stage of the JEA ITN in the fall of 2019 and did not employ 
any lobbyist, attorney or consultant in connection with the JEA ITN;  
Argo did not seek or communicate with JEA regarding an opportunity to physically inspect JEA assets 
and Argo did not have an expectation of a physical inspection during such preliminary review stage; and 
Argo was notified via JEA’s website on or about December 24, 2019 that the JEA ITN process was 
cancelled. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
ARGO INFRASTRUCTURE PARTNERS LP 
 
By: Argo Infrastructure Partners LLC, its general partner 
 
 By: ________________________ 
 Name: Anna Lisa Prata 
 Title: Chief Compliance Officer 
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